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20 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We hope this letter finds you well and that you have all had a chance to check the exam timetable. As we 

reach the end of the Spring term there are some important updates we would like to bring to your attention. 

 

During the first week of the Easter holiday, Art, Photography, Design Technology, Media, English and maths 

teachers will offer some revision sessions. Subject teachers will inform the students of this opportunity and 

advise the students who should attend. We hope the students find this experience valuable and attend if they 

are advised to do so. 

 

Starting in May, Year 11 booster classes have been timetabled for individual subjects, arranged for one day in 

advance of the actual exams. These will be held during the school day. Each booster class will be available to 

all students and focus on the final guidance for examination success. For exam timetable: 

https://www.eggars.net/attachments/download.asp?file=2354&type=pdf 

 

Arrangements for 'Study Leave' will be announced after Easter. It is a hot topic amongst Year 11 students 

whilst we strongly advise the majority of learners to remain in the routine of school and study in classrooms, 

with their teachers for as long as possible. 

 

Full attendance to timetabled lessons, with subject specialists, is by far the best place for Year 11 in these final 

stages. 

 

Subject revision sessions after school continue after Easter: 

https://www.eggars.net/attachments/download.asp?file=2351&type=pdf 

We have been impressed by attendance to Period 6 lessons this term post PPE2. 

 

Updates will be released throughout next term on details of Leavers’ Day and forms, Prom, uniform donation, 

locker key refunds and results day. 

 

We encourage Year 11 to take some time to relax over the Easter holidays and enjoy time with family and 

friends. Below is a reminder of the 5 winning ways to wellbeing from the NHS that has been discussed this 

year with Year 11. We are proud of their achievements so far and are confident in each and every one of 

them. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Richard Mann Shelley Kinteh 

Year 11 Progress Leader Deputy Head Teacher 
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